Te Rarawa Rugby Club Lease

Do you support the proposal to grant Te Rarawa Rugby Club a new 30-year ground lease at their current location in
Ahipara? (Select 1 option)

Yes, | want it to go ahead.

No, | do not want it to go ahead.

Why do you support the proposed lease?

Why don't you support the proposed lease?

Would you like to share any further feedback on the proposed lease?

Would you like to be heard in support of your submission? Verbal submissions will be heard by the Te Hiku
Community Board. (Select 1 option)

Yes

No



About you

First name

Last name

| am writing this submission (Select 1 option)

as an individual

on behalf of an organisation

Answer this question if you selected 'on behalf of an organisation' in About you > | am writing this submission

Name of organisation

Your email

Phone

Which ward do you live in? (Select 1 option)
Te Hiku (North)
Kaikohe-Hokianga (West)
Bay of Islands-Whangaroa (East)

Outside Far North



Would you like to be informed about future consultations? (Select 1 option)

Yes

No

Anyone is invited to give feedback using this form. Feedback can be from an individual or on behalf of an
organisation. Your personal information will not be used for any purpose other than updating you on the outcome of
this consultation, unless you have indicated you wish to be informed about future consultations. Your personal
information is handled according to the principles of the Privacy Act 2020. (Select 1 or more options)

| have read the terms of this public consultation

End of form



